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Hernando Beach Property Owners Association Newsletter ~ February 2018 

Our next meeting will 

be held Thursday,  

February 1st, at 

7:00pm at the  

HB Coast Guard  

Auxiliary,  doors open 

at 6:45pm. 

~~~~~~~~ 

The purpose of this 

organization is to 

unite the property 

owners of  

Hernando Beach for 

Civic purposes that 

lead to improved 

quality of life. 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 
FEBRUARY 2018 

 

If our January Association meeting is a sign of what 2018 will bring 
then we are on a very positive path.  We had 66 residents attend 
our meeting on Thursday January 4

th
 which was awesome.   

 
Thanks to Erin Daly for handling the installation of our 2018 Asso-
ciation Board. This year we have a new President, Kathy Frase, 
and new Vice President Benny Martinez, along with two new Di-
rectors – Diane Greenwell and Laine Wightman.  As you know the 
Association Board and any committees are made up of volunteers 
and we need to applaud all for taking time out of their busy sched-
ules to support our community. 
 
We also had the great opportunity of presenting a check to Josh 
and Amanda from the Boys and Girls Club of Hernando County.  

(Continued on page 3) 

2017 “HERNANDO BEACH LIFE”  

PHOTO CONTEST ENTRY ~ DIANE GREENWELL 
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THE OAKLAND TEAM, THE ULTIMATE MATCHMAKERS 
We not only want to market your home but we strive to find the perfect match to purchase it. Always up to date on 

cutting-edge marketing tools with aerial drone videos, professional photos tour, and targeted social media marketing. 
Besides the teams huge online presence, your home will receive maximum exposure through The Luxury Group and 

Re/Max International.  This team has proven record of selling every type of home, not just listing them.   
 

Ready to Move or Buy? 
 

Then consult the local experts, The Oakland Team 
 

"For Results That Move You" 
 

Re/Max Advantage Realty 

 
 

 
 
 

 
TheOaklandTeam@gmail.com 

 

Take a look at our New Informative & User Friendly Website:   www.TheOaklandTeam.com 
or go to our neighborhood page at www.HernandoBeachWaterfrontHomes.com  

Brittney Oakland PA, 
Realtor 

352-616-8200     

Sharie L Oakland PA, 
GRI, SFRES, CLHMS 
352-584-5026 

mailto:TheOaklandTeam@gmail.com
http://www.TheOaklandTeam.com
http://www.HernandoBeachWaterfrontHomes.com
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The Beachcomber 
Published by Hernando Beach  
Property Owners Association 

 
Deadline for ads, articles, and news:   

 
February 8th for publication  

in our March Issue.  
 

Yearly advertising prices:   
1/8  - $85.00 
1/4 - $170 

1/2 - $297.50 
full size $595.00 

 
Interested in advertising with the  

Beachcomber and reaching hundreds of  
Hernando Beach Residents  

please e-mail or call: 
 
 

Jennifer Brown, Editor  678-1795  
mjajbrown@tampabay.rr.com  

 

To ensure receipt of your email, please put Beachcomber in the subject. 

During the holidays we offered Angels that could 
be purchased for a donation and hung on the 
Christmas Tree at our holiday party.  We collect-
ed $105 from these donations and thanks to Ben-
ny and Joy Martinez increased our donation with 
a donation of their own of $105, so that we pre-
sented a check for $210 to this Club.  The Club 
offers Day Care, Programs to teach Healthy Eat-
ing Habits, Learning Activities, Leader and Man-
agement Skills to our teens and all this is offered 
to children from 6 weeks to 18 years.  This year 
they have 1300 children they care and work with.  
As Benny stated we will try to help out each year 
with donations if we can.  This is definitely a 
worthwhile organization to stand by and support. 
 
The main item on our agenda this month was a 
presentation by Steve Barton on the 50%/5 year 
cumulative rule in County Flood Ordinance.  Ste-
ve did a great job sharing all the information that 
he has worked on for many months, attending 
meetings and having conversations with many 
county members.  This is something that affects 
each and every one of us and for most people 
was something that they had either heard about 
and did not understand or never heard of.  Make 
sure to read the minutes in this issue to get a bet-
ter explanation of what all is involved.  Also Steve 
told us that the county is going to hold a meeting 
at the end of January to discuss this further and I 
encourage everyone to make sure you attend 
this meeting.  All information regarding it will be 
communicated. 
 
Everything that is shared at our Association 
Meetings is of importance to all residents and 
property owners.  At this meeting we not only had 
several people renew their membership to the 
association but brought in 3 new members.  I en-
courage all of you to talk with your neighbors and 
get them to join. 
 
We want to show the county that Hernando 
Beach is united and not with 150 members but 
with the hundreds of Property Owners that make 
up our community. 
 
Make sure you mark your calendars to attend the 
Association Meetings the first Thursday of each 
month, at 7 PM, at the Coast Guard Auxiliary 
Building.  I assure you that you won’t be disap-
pointed.  We have many speakers lined up to 

(Continued from page 1) 

share information that concerns all of us with you. 
Thank you for a great January meeting and look 
forward to a wonderful 2018. 
 
Kathleen Frase 
President, 
Hernando Beach Property Owners Association 
 
 

MINUTES  OF  HBPOA  MEETING,   
COAST  GUARD  BUILDING 
JANUARY  4,  2018,  @7 PM 

 

 

     Kathy Frase, President, called the monthly 
meeting of the HBPOA to order at 7:05 PM and 
lead all in the Pledge of Allegiance.  The meeting 
was immediately turned over to Benny Martinez, 
Vice-President, who presented a check for $210 
to Josh Kelly and Amanda Young to be donated 
to the Boys and Girls Clubs of Hernando County.   
The gift of $210.00 was raised by contributions to 
our Angel Tree at Christmas, augmented by a 
matching gift from Joy and Benny Martinez.  Josh 

(Continued on page 5) 



4 

Hernando Beach Property Owners Association 
P. O. Box 3198, Spring Hill, FL  34611-3198 

 
 

2018 Board of Directors 
 

President:  Kathleen Frase - (352)340-4309 
Vice President:  Benny Martinez - (352)688-5702 

Secretary:  Pat Cordova - (352)556-5788  
Treasurer:  Margo McConnell - (813)846-5244 

Director:  Vicki Anderson - (989)430-0181 
Director:  Joy Martinez - (352)688-5702 

Director:  Laine Wightman - (352)600-9753 
Director: Diane Greenwell - (304)633-7110 

Past President Director:  Gladys Moore - (352)597-2676 
 
 

Committee Chairperson 
 

Government Affairs—Chuck Greenwell - (502)939-9809 
Hospitality—Fran Baird - (352)596-4407 

Landscaping Committee—Gladys Moore - (352)597-2676 
Beachcomber - Jen Brown - (352)678-1795 

 

Board Meetings held the Tuesday before Membership Meeting at 7pm. 
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Hernando Beach Residents 

and Amanda shared some insights into the pur-
pose and scope of this organization which is ded-
icated to helping young people “get back on 
track .”  Benny also emphasized that this very 
worthy cause will be the beneficiary of an annual 
fundraiser by the HBPOA. 

 

     Erin Daly then took the podium and asked that 
the new officers for HBPOA come forward for in-
stallation:  Kathy Frase, Pres.; Benny Martinez, 
VP; Margo McConnell, Treas; Pat Cordova, Rec 
Sec; Gladys Moore, past pres; and Diane Green-
well, Laine Wightman,  Vicki Anderson, and Joy 
Martinez, all directors.  Erin conducted a most 
sober and thoughtful installation for all involved.  
Kathy made a point of recognizing all that Gladys 
Moore as our outgoing president did for this com-
munity and continues to do.  A rousing ovation 
ensued!  Gladys stated that seeing so many peo-
ple at the meeting tonight made her feel so proud 
of our community. 

(Continued from page 3) 

(Continued on page 7) 
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3317 SHOAL LINE BLVD. 
HERNANDO BEACH, FL  34607 

VOICE (352)683-6266 
FAX (352)686-1321 

TOLL FREE (888)559-6266 
 

WE KNOW WATERFRONT PROPERTY  
AND IT’S UNIQUE INSURANCE NEEDS! 

     Our guest speaker, Steve Barton, was intro-
duced by Benny Martinez.  Steve who is a resi-
dent and a member of the GAC has been very 
involved with the 50%/5 year cumulative rule in 
the Hernando County Chapter 13 Flood Ordi-
nance.  Steve gave a very comprehensive expla-
nation of just what this rule entails, including put-
ting homeowners at great risk for losing their 
homes, especially with the hurricanes that have 
come our way in the past two years.  The current 
Hernando County ordinance stipulates that the 
substantial improvement and/or substantial dam-
age cumulative time frame in direct opposition to 
that imposed by FEMA/NFIP involves a period of 
5 years.  FEMA’s policy involves one single inci-
dent.  There were many questions seeking clarifi-
cation but Steve’s presentation and explanations 
definitely appeared to build a fire under the gen-
eral membership.  Steve, Chuck Greenwell and 
Gladys Moore sent a letter to the county commis-
sioners asking that this ordinance, No. 2014-1, be 
changed to a cumulative period not to exceed 
one year (calendar year) from the current 5-year 
plan.  Steve encouraged all members to email the 
commissioners to express their concerns/

(Continued from page 5) 

recommendations re this very prohibitive ordi-
nance, obviously to shorten the cumulative period 
as stated.  More information will be forthcoming 
on our website and on Nextdoor Hernando 
Beach, including the date for the meeting where 
the commissioners will vote on this issue.  It is 
beyond imperative that we stick together as a 
community so that, hopefully, we can experience 
a favorable outcome. 

 

     Upon calling the business portion of the meet-
ing back to order, Betty McGuire moved and Ben-
ny Martinez seconded the motion to accept the 
minutes from the November HBPOA meeting as 
printed in the Dec. Beachcomber.  Motion carried. 

 

     In Margo’s absence, Gladys Moore gave the 
treasurer’s report as follows: 

Balance on Hand 11/01/2017 for both the HBPOA 
General Account and the Entranceway Account 
(will now be combined):  $16,235.34. 

Balance on hand 12/32/17 was $18,750.52.  

(Continued on page 9) 
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COMMUNITY 

 

 

Serving Hernando Beach Since 1998 
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The report was accepted as factual and will be 
filed for audit. 

 

 REPORTS: 

     Landscaping…..Gladys Moore reported that 
the accident at  US Hwy 19 has been handled.  
The azaleas were planted at the Triangle.  There 
is always a need for people to help with weeding 
and other cleanup at both sites.  The water re-
mains off at US Hwy 19 until a persistent leak 
can be found. 

     Hospitality…..Kathy Frase reported that the 
committee continues to hand out welcome bags 
to new residents and encouraged all members to 
continue to seek new members for our associa-
tion.  She thanked all who helped with the very 
successful Christmas party  

     Publicity/Beachcomber…..Jen Brown remind-
ed us that the deadline for submission for each 
new issue remains the tenth of each preceding 
month. 

(Continued from page 7) 

(Continued on page 10) 
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HERNANDO BEACH 

PROPERTY OWNERS 

ASSOCIATION 

MEMBERSHIP 

MEETING 

THURSDAY 

FEBRUARY 1ST, 7PM 

HB COAST GUARD  

AUXILIARY 

     GAC…..Deferred to presentation by Steve 
Barton. 

     Crime Watch…..Kathy Frase reminded us that 
their next meeting will be 1/10/18 at the VFW.   
Frank Virginia made a sincere plea for new mem-
bers to sign up since their numbers are down to 
only 12 or 13 of which only 6 are able to drive, 
greatly limiting the number of hours that the car 
can be on patrol in our neighborhood. 

     Port Authority…..Benny Martinez stressed the 
important work that this  volunteer organization 
does related to our waterways, including the reef 
ball project and the recent cleaning up of Hunter 
Lake.  The meetings are the third Wednesday of 
each month at the Linda Pederson Park rec cen-
ter at 7 PM. 

 

OLD BUSINESS: 

Annual dues of $25 per household are now due 
and payable.  New people attending tonight are 
so welcome to join. 

 

NEW BUSINESS: 

 Three volunteers are needed for the Finance 
Committee to audit the 2017 books.  Bill and 
Cathy Jasper and Bud Frase were kind enough to 
volunteer. 

ANNOUNCEMENTS: 

1) The speakers for the February meeting will be 
Cecilia Patella, Director of HC Emergency and 
joining her will be Chuck Morton. 

 

2)  Erin Daly encouraged any runners to join a 
group of runners on the 2

nd
 and last Sunday of 

each month, meeting at Bryan’s at 8 AM and then 
having the breakfast special later. 

 

3)  Erin also made the membership present 
aware of the Hernando Bar Assn 5K and 10K run 
to be on Sat, March 31, 2018, at the Weeki 
Wachee Preserve.  Moneys raised are used to 
fund college scholarships for HC students.  The 
event will be advertised. 

 

4)  Join Nextdoor HB by going to the website and 
following the prompts. 

 

5)  Six calendars are left if anyone is interested. 

      

Gladys Moore moved, seconded by Erin Daly to 
adjourn the meeting.  Motion passed and meeting 
adjourned at 8:45 PM. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 

Patricia Cordova, Rec. Sec. 

(Continued from page 9) 
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Color Conditions Your Hair While Creating  

Beautiful Shine and Body. 
 

Cutting and Styling Techniques  
come with Many Years of Experience and 

Modern Vision to  
Create the Perfect Style for You. 

 
We offer Facial Waxing, Brow & Lash Tinting 

as well as Ear Candling. 
 

Cecile and Dwayne are here to serve you with 
all of the services previously mentioned.   

Please remember we serve both  
Women and Men. 

 

 CONTEMPO SALON  
4291 Shoal Line Blvd 

(352) 597-4939 

STEVE BARTON’S 50%/5YR PRESENTATION 

tel:%28352%29%20597-4939
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2018 HBPOA BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

From Left to Right: Erin Daly swearing in officers; Laine Wightman, Director; Joy Martinez, Director; Vicki An-

derson, Director; Diane Greenwell, Director; Gladys Moore, Past President Director; Pat Cordova, Secretary; 

Ben Martinez, Vice President; Kathy Frase, President. Not Pictured, Margo McConnell, Treasurer. 
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HBPOA Donation to Boys & Girls Club of Hernando County 

FEBRUARY MEMBERSHIP MEETING 

Join us Thursday, February 1st at 7pm, at the HB 

Coast Guard Auxiliary Building for our monthly mem-

bership meeting.  Our speaker will be Cecilia Patella, 

Director of Emergency Management and Chuck Mor-

ton, Member of Port Authority.  To protect the lives 

and property of our citizens with Emergency Prepar-

edness programs. The primary role of Emergency 

Management is to develop and implement compre-

hensive disaster planning, mitigation and response 

activities within Hernando County under the provi-

sions of Florida statutes.  

BASIC LANDSCAPE DESIGN FOR FLORIDA 
NEWCOMERS AND NOT-SO-NEWCOMERS 

 
John Korycki, BrightView Landscape Management 
Account Manager, former Florida-Friendly Landscap-
ing Program Coordinator and native Floridian, will 
provide the information you need to know to be your 
own landscape designer. This class is for newcomers 
to Florida, newcomers to design principles or those 
who would like to add a professional touch to their 
current landscape. Friday, February 16, 2018,10:00 
AM – 12:00 PM EST, 15365 Cortez Boulevard, 
Brooksville, FL 34613. 
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HERNANDO BEACH 
SHIRTS & HATS 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The 2017 Edition of Hernando Beach T-
shirts and hats have arrived. T-shirts 

are available for each donation of 
$10.00 & a limited number of hats are 

available for a donation of $20.00.  
Donations benefit the Hernando Beach 

Crime Watch. Hats and shirts  
are available at the monthly  

Crime Watch meeting. 

CRIME WATCH 
 
Do Your Part In The Neighborhood! 
Help us FIGHT against crime in your area by 
joining your local CRIME WATCH Program. 
 

What is Neighborhood Watch? 
Neighborhood Watch is simply "neighbor looking 
after neighbor." You watch out for your neighbors' 
homes while they are gone and they in return do 
the same for you. All suspicious activity is immedi-
ately reported to the Sheriff's Office. 
 
Neighborhood Crime Watch is Free! 
All too often, residents think it costs something to 
belong to the program. It doesn't cost a dime - just 
a little bit of your time. Any money collected from 
donations should be carefully accounted for and 
deposited in an account under the name of your 
Neighborhood Watch Program. 
 
Neighborhood Watch Program 
Neighborhood Watch Programs have become a 
highly successful crime prevention technique in the 
reduction of crime in many communities throughout 
the U.S. The major goal in the organization of the 
Neighborhood Watch is to change the ATTITUDES 
of the community members from apathy to concern 
and involvement. Next, invite the Sheriff's Office 
Community Coordinator to your first community 
meeting in order to establish leadership and guid-
ance. 
 
The first phase in the setup of your program will be 
to establish a communication system in order for 
community members to communicate with each 

other, as well as law enforcement. Remember law 
enforcement and the community will be working to-
gether more closely in order to maintain the suc-
cess of the program. 
 
The second phase is home security. Your Commu-
nity Coordinator will assist you and the residents of 
your community with up to date information on 
"making your home safer." 
 
It is important to remember, Neighborhood Watch 
signs DO NOT prevent crime. Signs and decals act 
only as a notice to the potential criminal that "if you 
commit a crime in our neighborhood, the chances 
of being seen, reported and arrested are very 
good." 
Ask your Community Coordinator how you can earn 
signs for your neighborhood. 
 
Patrols 
Patrolling the neighborhood in your personal vehi-
cle is NOT a requirement to be recognized as a 
Neighborhood Watch area. Should your neighbors 
wish to start a patrol, then the Sheriff's Office Com-
munity Coordinator will discuss proper procedure 
and training in order to be officially recognized. 
 
Neighborhood Watch is getting people involved in 
crime prevention, making the homes in your com-
munity less of a target and being good neighbors to 
one another. 
 
Attend our next Crime Watch Meeting, second 
Wednesday of the month at 7pm at the HB VFW. 
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• Special  

      2 For 1  

      Drilling 

• Docks 

• Floaters  

The Most  

Experience 

Builders 

Around 

 

HERNANDO BEACH CRIME WATCH 
NEEDS VOLUNTEERS 

 
Hernando Beach Crime Watch Committee is looking 
for some volunteers to help drive around our area.  All 
you need is to have a few hours a week available to 
drive around with a buddy.  Sometimes just the extra 
presence seen in a community is a deterrent for 
crime.  All Hernando Beach Residents are invited to 
their monthly meetings, the second Wednesday of 
each month at 7:00pm at HB VFW. We hope you will 
join us even if you do not have time to drive/ride in 
our crime watch car. 

US COAST GUARD AUXILIARY (15-8)  
NEEDS VOLUNTEERS 

 

The Hernando Beach USCGA 
is seeking volunteers to help 
with promotion of classes, spe-
cial events, and more.  There 
are also opportunities to help 
with the upkeep of the flotilla 
building and grounds. Please 
contact Dennis Skonecki at 

262-370-4060 for more information. 

 

•         Pile 
     Drilling 
•         Lifts 
•         Docks 
•         Floaters 

Hernando    AAA0048870 
Pasco          MA-09355 
Pinellas        C-10444 
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Go to  
retire2flhomefinder.com 
to download our app to 

search for your new 
home. 

 

 

We are your full time  
full service Realtors. 

ANNUAL YARD SALE 

 

The Forest Glenn Community 
located off of Osowaw Blvd 
will be holding their annual 
yard sale on Saturday, Febru-

ary 3, 2018 from 8am until 2pm. Refresh-
ments will be available at the Clubhouse, 
including coffee, baked goods and lunch.  

http://retire2flhomefinder.com
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February 2018 

 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

    1 

HBPOA  

Membership  

Meeting 

2 

HBC Dinner 6-11 pm 

3 

Forest Glenn 

Yard Sale 

8am to 2pm 

4 

 

5 6 7 

 

8 9 

HBC Dinner 6-11 pm 

10 

Beachcomber  

Deadline 

11 12 

US Coast Guard 

Auxiliary Meeting 7pm 

13 14 

HB Crime Watch 

Meeting 

 

 

15 16 

HBC Dinner 6-11 pm 

 

Landscape Design 

10:00am to 12:00pm 

17 

18 19 20 21 

Port Authority Meeting 

7pm 

22 23 

HBC Dinner 6-11 pm 

24 

 

25 
Machine Gun Shoot 
9;30am to 3pm 
 

26 27 28  To be included in 

next month’s  

calendar please  

e-mail your events 

to: 

to Jennifer Brown 

mjajbrown@ 

tampabay.rr.com 

By 02/08/2018. 
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Hernando Beach, Rocky Creek, Little Pine I. Bay, Florida, February 2018 
28.4867° N, 82.6617° W 

JOHN O'BRIEN 

LAND CLEARING and NOXIOUS WEED REMOVAL 

 

                  

 

 
 

State Licensed Herbicide Applicator 

352-279-1509 

    Thu 01 Fri 02 Sat 03 

    

High Tide 3.35 ft 
01:18 
Low Tide −0.94 ft 
09:41 
High Tide 2.67 ft 
14:46 
Low Tide 0.52 ft 
21:38 

High Tide 3.28 ft 
02:07 
Low Tide −0.74 ft 
10:20 
High Tide 2.69 ft 
15:19 
Low Tide 0.38 ft 
22:23 

High Tide 3.11 ft 
02:54 
Low Tide −0.46 ft 
10:57 
High Tide 2.70 ft 
15:50 
Low Tide 0.29 ft 
23:08 

Sun 04 Mon 05 Tue 06 Wed 07 Thu 08 Fri 09 Sat 10 

High Tide 2.87 ft 
03:42 
Low Tide −0.13 ft 
11:32 
High Tide 2.71 ft 
16:22 
Low Tide 0.25 ft 
23:54 

High Tide 2.57 ft 
04:31 
Low Tide 0.20 ft 
12:05 
High Tide 2.71 ft 
16:54 

Low Tide 0.26 ft 
00:43 
High Tide 2.25 ft 
05:25 
Low Tide 0.54 ft 
12:40 
High Tide 2.68 ft 
17:30 

Low Tide 0.29 ft 
01:39 
High Tide 1.96 ft 
06:31 
Low Tide 0.85 ft 
13:20 
High Tide 2.63 ft 
18:14 

Low Tide 0.31 ft 
02:46 
High Tide 1.77 ft 
07:54 
Low Tide 1.11 ft 
14:12 
High Tide 2.57 ft 
19:07 

Low Tide 0.26 ft 
04:07 
High Tide 1.76 ft 
09:31 
Low Tide 1.29 ft 
15:24 
High Tide 2.54 ft 
20:13 

Low Tide 0.11 ft 
05:26 
High Tide 1.89 ft 
10:56 
Low Tide 1.33 ft 
16:46 
High Tide 2.58 ft 
21:21 

Sun 11 Mon 12 Tue 13 Wed 14 Thu 15 Fri 16 Sat 17 

Low Tide −0.07 ft 
06:26 
High Tide 2.06 ft 
11:51 
Low Tide 1.24 ft 
17:57 
High Tide 2.68 ft 
22:22 

Low Tide −0.24 ft 
07:12 
High Tide 2.22 ft 
12:31 
Low Tide 1.09 ft 
18:52 
High Tide 2.79 ft 
23:14 

Low Tide −0.36 ft 
07:51 
High Tide 2.35 ft 
13:04 
Low Tide 0.92 ft 
19:37 

High Tide 2.89 ft 
00:00 
Low Tide −0.43 ft 
08:24 
High Tide 2.46 ft 
13:33 
Low Tide 0.75 ft 
20:17 

High Tide 2.96 ft 
00:40 
Low Tide −0.45 ft 
08:55 
High Tide 2.55 ft 
14:00 
Low Tide 0.60 ft 
20:54 

High Tide 2.98 ft 
01:18 
Low Tide −0.42 ft 
09:24 
High Tide 2.63 ft 
14:25 
Low Tide 0.47 ft 
21:30 

High Tide 2.97 ft 
01:56 
Low Tide −0.36 ft 
09:53 
High Tide 2.70 ft 
14:49 
Low Tide 0.33 ft 
22:06 

Sun 18 Mon 19 Tue 20 Wed 21 Thu 22 Fri 23 Sat 24 

High Tide 2.92 ft 
02:33 
Low Tide −0.25 ft 
10:23 
High Tide 2.78 ft 
15:14 
Low Tide 0.22 ft 
22:43 

High Tide 2.81 ft 
03:13 
Low Tide −0.08 ft 
10:54 
High Tide 2.85 ft 
15:41 
Low Tide 0.12 ft 
23:23 

High Tide 2.64 ft 
03:57 
Low Tide 0.15 ft 
11:27 
High Tide 2.89 ft 
16:11 

Low Tide 0.07 ft 
00:08 
High Tide 2.40 ft 
04:49 
Low Tide 0.45 ft 
12:04 
High Tide 2.89 ft 
16:46 

Low Tide 0.05 ft 
01:02 
High Tide 2.13 ft 
05:55 
Low Tide 0.78 ft 
12:48 
High Tide 2.84 ft 
17:32 

Low Tide 0.05 ft 
02:11 
High Tide 1.92 ft 
07:23 
Low Tide 1.10 ft 
13:46 
High Tide 2.76 ft 
18:32 

Low Tide −0.01 ft 
03:36 
High Tide 1.89 ft 
09:09 
Low Tide 1.33 ft 
15:11 
High Tide 2.73 ft 
19:50 

Sun 25 Mon 26 Tue 27 Wed 28    

Low Tide −0.20 ft 
05:03 
High Tide 2.06 ft 
10:44 
Low Tide 1.35 ft 
16:46 
High Tide 2.80 ft 
21:14 

Low Tide −0.45 ft 
06:14 
High Tide 2.28 ft 
11:46 
Low Tide 1.17 ft 
18:04 
High Tide 2.96 ft 
22:29 

Low Tide −0.65 ft 
07:11 
High Tide 2.47 ft 
12:30 
Low Tide 0.90 ft 
19:05 
High Tide 3.13 ft 
23:31 

Low Tide −0.75 ft 
07:58 
High Tide 2.62 ft 
13:07 
Low Tide 0.61 ft 
19:56 
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POSTMASTER:  Dated material please deliver before January 27, 2018. 

Hernando Beach 
Property Owners Assoc. 
PO Box 3198 
Spring Hill, FL  34611-3198 

3436 SHOAL LINE BLVD.  
HERNANDO BEACH, FL  

Team@WeaverGroupOffice.com 

 

352.592.7576 

3396 Holly Springs Drive ~ $214,900 ~ 2/2/1 ~ 992 Living SF.  
Completely Updated Kitchen ~ Waterfront ~ Middle Section 

 17 DAHLIA COURT N,  

SUGARMILL WOODS 

Call the McRae’s now: 

352-279-8628 John McRae 

352-279-8629 Ann McRae 

 

 

Your opportunity to purchase clean and well cared for  

Building located ner busy intersection of Deltona and Forest Oaks. 

1,600 square feet with Waiting Room, Reception area and 

Several offices plus a Conference room, Kitchen/Break room. 

Zoned Mixed Use so can accommodate many types of businesses. 

Only 1/4 mile from Post Office. Only 1 mile from rear entrance of 

Timber Pines. $199,900.00 

Call now for appointment to see. 352-279-8628 or 352-279-8629 


